
Approved 
Social Justice Committee Minutes 

November 3, 2014 
  

The meeting was called to order at 6:30 p.m. at the St. Isidore Catholic Center, Osage Iowa. 
  
Members Present:  Annette Uker, Margaret Smolik, Julie Neeley, and Carol Mullenbach.   
  

The Renew Prayer was shared by all. 
 Old Business:  
-          The minutes of the August 18th meeting were read, corrected, and approved. 
-          Financial report:  Margaret Smolik – no changes to report. 
-      A check was received from Dr. Richard Deming, MD’s Foundation “Cultivating 
Compassion” for the Food Preservation workshop in the amount of $375.  Costs that will come 
out of this include Cindy Toliver for Design, Laura Wynohrad for the sealer, Carol Mullenbach 
for printing costs (flyers/posters).  Any remaining funds should go towards next year’s project. 
-      Discussed the list of items collected for the Iowa Veteran’s Home. 
  
New Business: 
-          Annette Uker gave us a Pastoral Minister’s Report.  We went over the upcoming 2nd 
Collections. Thank you’s from Common Hope were shared.  The Eighth Grade class who 
initially asked for this collection (now in 9th Grade) decided to split the collection between 
Housing and Health Care.  Total collected was $990.81. 
-     The group discussed upcoming collections as well.  Annette received several ideas as to 
where funds could possibly go. 
-     Discussed the recent collection totals and are pleased they are doing well. 
Margaret led us in closing prayer. 
Next Meeting will be held in Stacyville on Monday evening, January 12th at 6:30pm. 
 
Respectfully submitted,   
Carol Mullenbach, Secretary 
 


